
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 6/9/2014 9:56:14 AM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: gas distribution records 

Good morning Liza -

Just wanted to check back with you to see if you were able to come up with a date for a 
meeting to discuss PG&E gas distribution records. It was raised last Monday in our meeting 
with Denise, you and Ken relative to Carmel. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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